
 

 

HOC/BSE/Regn.30(4)PartA_B/2022/04/11                             11th April, 2022 

Bombay Stock Exchange 

24th Floor, DCS-CRD, 
PherozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Mumbai – 400021. 

 

Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Intimation of the restart of HOCL Kochi Plant from Monday, the 11th April, 2021  

 [after the temporary shutdown from 01.04.2022  to 10.04.2022]  

Ref.: Regn. 30(4) read with Part A Para B(6) of the LODRRs 

 

This has reference to our previous Corporate Announcement with BSE vide our letter dated 
01.04.2022 informing the temporary shutdown of HOCL Kochi plant from 01.04.2022 to 
10.04.2022. Now, notice is hereby given that HOCL Kochi plant has resumed its functioning 
from today i.e Monday the 11th April, 2022. 

 

The above intimation is filed on line at BSE Portal in compliance with the Regulations and 
also disseminated on the website of the company (HOCL). 

Kindly take the above on your records in compliance with LODRRs.  

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Ltd. 

 
Subramonian H 
 Company Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 


